
 
 

ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 
Dillon Court, Netham Road, 

Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF 

 

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS 

Tel: 0117 9557662 

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 

Email: bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com 

Website: www.saintpatricks.org.uk 

 

Confessions: (In the Chapel of Resurrection) 

9.30am - 10.30am Monday to Thursday 

5.00pm – 6.00pm – Saturday 
 

Mass Times And Intentions Week Commencing Sunday 25th May 2025 
 

Date Time Intention Donor 

Saturday 24th May 6.30pm Elizabeth Dillon (P/Int) The Little Way 

Community 

Sunday 25th May 8.30am 

 

10.00am 

 5:30pm 

Eileen (Foley) Stone Anniv 

Angela Loughlin (P/Int) 

People of Parish 

Brazilian Mass (Coronation of our 

Lady of Aparecida) 

Foley Family 

Patrick & Maggie 

Monday 26th May 9.00am Florence Amelia Bath  

Tuesday 27th May 7.30pm   

Wednesday 28th  May 9.00am   

Thursday 29th May 

Ascension Day 

9.00am 

7.30pm 

People of the Parish  

Friday 30th   May 12 noon   

Saturday 31st   May 6.30pm   

Sunday 1st June 8.30am 
 

10.00am 

 

5:30pm 

C A (P/Int) 

Arcard Kishebuka 
 

Brazilian Mass 

The Family 

 

Oliver Kishebuka 

mailto:bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com
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Coronation of Our Lady of Aparacida  

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  

29th May - Solemnity of the Ascension of The Lord; a Holy Day of Obligation. This 

week we celebrate Ascension Day, the fortieth day after Easter and the day Our Lord 

ascended into heaven. Please see the bulletin for details of Mass on Thursday to 

celebrate this important feast day. 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

The parish office hours in future will be 9.30am – 1.00pm Tuesday – Friday. 

 

FIRST CONFESSION 

Yesterday, Saturday 24th May, the First Holy Communion children made their First 

Confession. We pray for all the children, their families and the catechists preparing 

the children for the sacrament of First Holy Communion on June 14th.   

 

POPE LEO TWEET 

Salvation does not come about by magic, but by a mysterious interplay of grace and 

faith, of God’s love and of our trusting and free acceptance.   
 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL 

The staff and children return to school on Monday 2nd of June for the summer term. 

We hope they have an enjoyable half-term.  

 

REST IN PEACE 

1. Please pray for Anne Byrne who died recently. Anne was a faithful parishioner 

who participated in so many parish activities. We offer our prayers and 

sympathy to her children. May she Rest in Peace. Funeral details are not yet 

arranged. 

2. Please pray for Tony MELI who died recently. Angela Farrell brought Tony to 

Mass on Saturdays at 6:30pm. Tony (aged 57) leaves a wife and three sons. We 

offer them our prayers and sympathy. May he Rest in Peace. 

 

PAN AFRICAN RETREAT ON 31ST MAY. 
 

The PAN African community will be hosting a full day retreat and social events in 

the church and the Brooks Hall respectively. The poster is available on the board and 

in the Narthex. Everyone is invited. 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE 

WHO ARE SICK OR HOUSEBOUND 

Mick Lewis, Alfred Chojnackie, Maciej Kauczynski, Grace Karimu, Debbie 

Redfern, Katie Cunningham, Sisters Bernie and Biddie Arscott, Grace Strong, Laura 



 
 

Birkett, Gwyn White, Bernard Stadden, Ian Cleverly, Graham Tiley, Angela O’Leary, 

Adam Wright, Libby Nykolyszn, Philip Green, David Griffiths, Peter Wahinya, Irene 

Agidee, Don Keys Massey, Liz Coventry, Janet Smart, Tony Gilmurray, Andrew 

Dobbins, Gabby Sislby, Michael Stars, Terry Rooker, Steve Jackson, Angie Cortolli, 

Rosaleen Hourigan, Graham Parker, Kim Parker, Julie Priddle, Peter Auret, Sheila 

Bicker, Bernie Murphy, Liam Murphy, Damien McGinn, Wayne Pollock, Liesolotte 

Hanks, Mark Coleman, Leanna Risdale, Natalie Hewitt, Daren Burges, Alan Anstey, 

Marion Thomas, Mark Kingston- James, Jim Robbins, Andrew Agius, Aoife Shelley, 

Andy Gray, Theresa Teixeira. 

Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken 

off the list. 

 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 

Entries for the months of July to December need to be submitted by Sunday 25th May 

and will be taken to the artist to be returned in June.  Please collect a form from the 

parish office.  

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Most of the information in our weekly bulletin is repeat information. We are 

streamlining the bulletin to highlight and promote parish events. The items we are 

asked to advertise for others are all online. Please read the parish website for broader 

information for many items of interest.  

 

CHANGE OF MASS TIMES 

In the future, Tuesday evening Mass and all evening weekday Masses will revert to 

7:30pm starting this Tuesday. 

 

BRISTOL BUDDHISTS 

Last Saturday 900 members of the Bristol Buddhist society enjoyed a lovely day 

celebrating and socializing in the Brooks Hall and Parish field. It was nice to see 

everyone enjoying their time together. 

 

CLERGY PASTORAL MEETING 

This Tuesday in our Pastoral Area of St Edmund of Abingdon, the priests and 

deacons will meet with Bishop Bosco. 

 

PARISH CENSUS FORM 

We are updating our Parish Census. New forms are available requesting your 

personal information. Please complete a form as an individual, couple, family or 

household. Your assistance will help us make the parish more efficient. You may take 

the form home with you but if you complete it TODAY while you are in church, it 

will be a great help. It will take less than 10 minutes of your time. 



 
 

It is wonderful to see so many people attending Church and the services of the parish 

will be greatly improved with updated information. All your information is 

confidential and not circulated outside of the parish office. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

It is also Possible to fill the form Online. You can access the 

form by using the below QR 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

PAN AFRICAN COMMUNIYTYRETREAT AND SOCIAL EVENT. SCAN THE BARCODE 

FOR RSVP.  


